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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/28/2005

From:     Jason Glazer

Comment:
An interesting coincidence concerning orphan works and a recent investigation into 
using some reports that have been orphaned. An organization hired us and other 
consultants several years ago to create documents to help designers of buildigns 
select certain types of cooling equipment that is not usually specified. The 
organization, American Gas Cooling Center, was desolved. Recently I was contacted by
another party who was interested in something very similar.  I would like to ask 
permission to use these old documents and update them but I can't find anyone to 
ask. I'm not sure I can use them and if I can't I will end up rewriting many many 
pages for no good reason. It is an inefficient use of resources.
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